
PERS Does Not Endorse Financial Advisors 
 
 
 Many of you have either seen advertisements in newspapers or received notices in 
the mail announcing retirement seminars that appear to be conducted by the Public 
Employees' Retirement System.  These seminars are offered by financial advisors and are 
not endorsed by PERS.  Many of the ads and notices indicate that the company 
specializes in PERS so at first glance it appears that the program is PERS sponsored.   
 
 PERS does not endorse any financial advisors, and our trained staff present 
educational programs to our members at our Carson City and Las Vegas offices or 
through their respective public employers.  If you have questions relating to whether a 
program is PERS sponsored, please call our Counseling Services Center at 1-866-473-
7768. 
 


